
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Mrs Mago, our PE Lead has been very busy recently.  Last week Mrs Mago was joined by Mrs Flounders 

and some year 2 children who went to Barnwell School as part of Stevenage Sporting Futures  KS1 

Balance Festival and this week some Year 6s took part in SSFs Rowing competition.  They all had a great 

time and showed great team spirit.  
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A big thank you to Kiera, Eliza, Maicey and Callum in year 5  

and Isaac in year 6  who all got a certificate for their amazing 

job in helping Mrs Bonner tidy the Art room 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Ayarna-Mae is star 
learner for being 
enthusiastic in all 
lessons. She is always on 
time now and ready to 
learn every morning. Keep 
it up, Ayarna-Mae! 

Nevaeh is Star 

Learner for her 

stickability and 

communication in 

Maths.  Well done 

Nevaeh 

Sonia is our Star Learner 

for always working hard 

in all areas especially her 

reading. Well done Sonia 

Freddie is Star 

Learner for 

confidence in his 

English and for 

always having a big 

smile on his face. 

Zeliha is Star Learner for always 
making the right choices and 
putting 100% effort into her 
work.  Her hard work was 
reflected in the massive jump in 
her SATs results.  Well done 
Zeliha ! 

Lillie-Mae is Star Learner for her 

excellent participation in most 

lessons 

Evie is Star Learner for 

learning her lines for the 

play.  She listens carefully 

for her cues and knows 

what she has to do and 

when.  She is a superstar ! 
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Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Bronze Award this week  

Year 5—Jessica 

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Silver Award this week  

Year 6—Blake and Isaac 

Year 5— Freddie, Brigitte, Kyle, Enes, Lillie-Mai, 

Archie and Kayleigh 

Year 3—Arnie, Jason, Aria, Scarlett  and Devan 

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Gold Award this week  

Year 6—Andrei 
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we 

will be focusing on a 

different role model 

each week using our 

beautiful ‘Little People, 

Big Dreams’ books in 

the library.  So our  

OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK 

for  5th December is:  

Ayrton Senna  

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  

Ayrton was born in Brazil 

and was just 4 when his 

dad built him a go-kart 

and he loved driving. He 

was just 8 years old  

when he won his first 

race.  Ayrton believed in 

God and prayed he 

would be the best go-

kart driver in South 

America. Eventually 

Ayrton moved to 

England to try his luck at  

Formula 1……. 
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December 2022 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

5 6 7 8 9 

12 13 14 15 16 

19 20 21 22 23 
School finishes—

normal time 

Please see separate sheet with Christmas dates and timings 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

2 3 4 5 6 

9 10 11 12 13 

January 2023 

Bank Holiday School closed  School closed Pupils back to 

school 


